JYS Primary School

JYS News

6th May 2022

Jubilee Celebrations

After last week's communication about our Platinum Jubilee events, we have been given the opportunity to provide a traditional fish
and chip lunch for all pupils in school! Fridays have always been our fish and chip day, but on Friday 27th May, the children will be
able to have their fish and chips in a takeaway box outside in the school grounds.

Chartwells have the capacity to cater for the whole school, therefore children who are entitled to Universal Free School Meals
(Reception, Y1and Y2) or those entitled to Free School Meals in Key Stage 2 do not need to order. However, we would kindly ask
parents to indicate if their child does not want to take up this opportunity to avoid food waste. All other Key Stage 2 pupils will
need to order by Sunday 15th May via www.mealselector.co.uk. The vegetarian, vegan and special diets will be following
week 2 from the West Sussex Steamplicity menu which you can check by going on to the above website. Children who don't want a

fish and chip lunch are welcome to bring in a packed lunch.

We are really looking forward to celebrating the Queen's Platinum Jubilee!

Year 6 SATs week

After two years of disruption due to Covid-19, Year é SATs are going
ahead next week. They are national statutory assessments which are
undertaken by all Year 6 children in order to assess the progress made
during their time at primary school.

We know that our Year 6 class have been working extremely hard
throughout the year and know that each and every member of the class
will do their very best. | am am sure you will join with us in wishing them
the best of luck next week.

The cake sale run by Year 6s last week was a huge success and they
raised an amazing amount of £192.47. Thank you to all the parents and
carers in Y6 for providing the cakes and supporting them.

Sunny Weather

Now that it is the summer term, the children will be spending
more time outdoors. Please apply sunscreen at home before
school and include a sun hat in their bag each day.

It is important for children to remember to bring a water bottle
that can be re-filled during the day. We ask for these to be
clearly named and easily identifiable for the children.
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This week's news...

Even though it has been a 4-day week, the school has been very busy with lots

happening in every class.

All classes had their school photo taken on Wednesday. The team from Fraser

Photographers were very impressed with the children and made a point of mentioning =

how well behaved every class was, and that the children were smart, focussed and

able to follow all directions given.

We were visited by Jen from Chichester Book Fest this week. She worked with several
pupils across the school and delivered an assembly to most children which aimed to
encourage children to read different books and look for ways into reading.

Year R have been on an outdoor bear hunt as part of their session with Mrs Potter this

week. Their outdoor learning session involved re-telling the story of 'We're Going on a ._ o,
Bear Hunt' using all areas of the school grounds. The class were very engaged with

this activity, and great fun was had by all!



